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I have lived in many states over the last 54 years. Of all the places I have lived, 

Oregon’s automatic registration and vote by mail system is by far the most accessible 

I have ever found. Voting by mail or drop box means that those of us who work do 

not have to take vacation in order to vote. We don’t have to stand in long lines in the 

pouring rain. We can take all the time we need in the comfort of our homes to 

research candidates and ballot measures with confidence that our current procedure 

is both fair and secure. Voting by mail also puts less stress on our small 

municipalities who would struggle to staff in person voter stations spread throughout 

our largely rural state. 


